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To our governing leaders for the state of Oregon.  You have not demonstrated in 

actions that you are qualified to lead this state for the good of the people who have 

already paid dearly beyond what should be necessary.  Trying to rush such a bill 

through with all of the agenda is a huge red flag in of its self.  I cannot support such 

blatant proposals without a current audit of how funds were used in the past 3 years.  

The math does not add up!  The answer ito Oregons problems is not lack of dollars.  

It is because of over spending without accountability.  Because you can not make 

funding already available work for the good of the people, No Way am I in favor of 

any part of this bill, which would becomes burdensome on the working class who can 

not afford any more of this nonsense!  Your lack of leadership for making Oregon 

better has been a total failure. .  This bill will continue keeping us on the path of 

failure.  We need accountability for how our tax dollars have been spent!    


